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CITY OF AR ARBO
CiTY CLERK

John P. Ellison RECD

P.O. Box 7404

Ann Arbor, Mi. 48107 2009 HAY 1L AMIO: 33
May 7, 2009

City Council

Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building
Council Chambers, 2™ floor

100 N. fifth Ave.

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

To All Members of Ann Arbor City Council individually and collectively:

My name is John P. Ellison Jr.; I am the property owner of 331 East Kingsley St., Ann Arbor,
Michigan 48104. It has been brought to my attention, that the property at the address of 322 East
Kinglsey Street is being proposed for zoning change from, R4C to something different under the
new Zoning proposal. I am vehemently opposed to any changes to the zoning of 322 East Kingsley
Street property that is currently zoned R4C, to be changed to any other zoning classification. In
Particular, if the request zoning change would make the aforementioned property be of a commercial
or industrial use. My property is across the street from the above listed property and I condsider it
to be within a zone of influence. A change of status has major implications for the neighborhood
and the surrounding areas.

I could list a variety of legal as well as aesthetic reasons why this zoning change should not take
place but believe all that is necessary is that an affected property within the current zoning status
such as mine should not be subject to any zoning changes of the area. If any action has already
taken place to change the property listed above this needs to be reversed. If no action has taken
place then there should be no further action as to changing the zoning of this property.

Please forward this letter to all of the appropriate representatives in city council. I want to reiterate
this is a formal demand that no zoning changes take place. Ican be reached by telephone during the
day at 734 936 5677 or in the evening at 734 769 0349. My mailing address for correspondence is
listed above.

Thank you for your attention in advance.

hn P. Ellison,
squire



